
(Typewritten) (To Mr. Leonard Mackall's sister, 
Mrs. Melchers - then in Holland) 

FROM THB REGIUS PROFESSOR OF 1lliDICINE,OXFORD. 

14 December, 1914. 

Dear Madame fMelchers]: 

I got the pamphlet about Browne. Many thanks! 

I hope all goes welJ. with your brother t1. L. M.], to whom please send my 

Christmas greetings. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


